NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING TO CONSIDER ADOPTION OF PERMANENT
ADMINISTRATIVE RULES

The Colorado Civil Rights Commission (“the Commission”) will hold a public meeting on Friday,
September 19, 2014, to consider adopting a revision of an administrative rule. The meeting will
begin at 10:00 A.M. in Conference Room 110D of the Civic Center Plaza Building, at 1560
Broadway Street, Denver, Colorado 80202.

The purpose of this public hearing is to discuss and hear comments on a proposed revision to 3
CCR 708-1, Rules and Regulations in order to implement Parts 3 through 7 of Article 34 of Title 24,
Colorado Revised Statutes (C.R.S.), as amended. These Rules are to serve as a set of standards, to
provide guidance, and indicate factors which will be taken into consideration in determining whether
ot not there has been a violation of the Law.

The proposed rule and statement of basis and purpose follows. It will also be available for review
by any interested party on or before close of business August 19, 2014, in Suite 1050 of the Civic
Center Plaza building, 1560 Broadway, Denver, Colorado 80202.

The authority of the Commission and Division to adopt administrative rules is set forth in C.R.S.
24-34-305(1)(a).



